

P.O. Box 2393 Princeton, NJ 08543-2393 Telephone (609) 799-3535 Fax (609) 799-0005 www.mathematica-mpr.com

Dear [NAME],

Thank you for recently completing your one-year follow-up interview for the research we are conducting on [NAME OF LOCAL YTD PROJECT]. As a token of appreciation, we have enclosed a \$10 [TYPE OF GIFT CARD].

As part of the research, an interviewer may call you again in about one month. The interviewer will ask additional questions about services that you may have received and about your recent work or job training experiences. This interview will only take 25 minutes. It is voluntary but very important. It will help us learn more about how the programs offered by Social Security affect your life. As a token of our appreciation, we will send you another \$10 [TYPE OF GIFT CARD] for participating in the interview.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Karen A. CyBulski

Maren a. Cy Buls Li

Survey Director

Paperwork Reduction Act Statement - This information collection meets the requirements of 44 U.S.C. § 3507, as amended by section 2 of the Paperwork Reduction Act of 1995. You do not need to answer these questions unless we display a valid Office of Management and Budget control number. We estimate that it will take about 25 minutes to answer the questions. You may send comments on our time estimate above to: SSA, 6401 Security Blvd, Baltimore, MD 21235-6401. Send only comments relating to our time estimate to this address, not the completed form.